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Renee Ghisletta

From: Amber jones <amberl825@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 6:46 PM
To: scpd@ SCPD
Cc: Holland MacLaurie
Subject: Nov 26 Meeting Comment

Dear Port Commissioners and Port Director,  
 
I attended the meeting tonight via zoom but my zoom features were not functioning which preventing 
me from raising my hand to offer my comment. I'm sending this email as my comment.  
 
On page 17 of the Staff Report is an email update from Carl Wulf with the Facilities Maintenance & 
Engineering Manager's Report, dated November 15, 2024. Under the "Maintenance" item, the 
building at 2222 East Cliff Dr is referenced as the Santa Cruz Waterfront Center Painting Project. I 
would like to know why the building is being called the Santa Cruz Waterfront Center in a report when 
the action to give the building that name was rescinded on September 24, 2024? The action also 
included incorporating the O'Neill name as part of any future naming assignment for that building. For 
accuracy purposes, the report from Carl should be revised to remove the Santa Cruz Waterfront 
Center name and reference the building maintenance painting project update as 2222 East Cliff Dr.  
 
I would like to know if there is an eta as to when the naming policy is set to be on the agenda? 
 
Thank you to Denny and Darren for providing your service to the harbor and the community all of 
these years, your service was truly appreciated by so many! I wish you both the best in the years to 
come.  
 
Thank you, 
Amber Jones  
 


